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To continue our explorations with bubbles, a
small group was given plastic bottles that
could be used to blow large bubbles with.

After experimenting with the bottles,
Valentino brought some straws from the shelf
to the table and we were able to successfully

use those to create bubbles with as well.
Everyone shared the materials and their
discoveries with each other very generously
during our time in the studio today.




